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 The Hartselle City Board of Education convened on Wednesday, May 14, 2014, at 5:02 

p.m., at the Central Office for a work session. Monty Vest, Board Chairman, called the meeting 

to order. All Board members were present. Dr. Vic Wilson, Superintendent, served as Secretary 

to the Board. 

Discussions included items that are to be recommended at the regular May Board 

meeting.  

No action was taken. The work session was adjourned at 7:14 p.m. 
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